
CAB   PTSO   October 2017  Meeting 

Held in the cafeteria from 7:25 p.m. until 7:58 p.m. 

Attendance is attached 

Volunteers are needed for a fundraising committee which will hold its first meeting 

Wednesday, Nov 1 at CAB Library at 7 p.m. led by Jeni Rollison and Monica Gerard. 

Pocketbook Bingo slated for March 2, 2018 will be discussed as well. 

 

January 19, 2018   MS Winter Dance led by Monica Rago 

June 6, 2018  8th Grade Finale -  Need a team of 8th grade parents to put this on 

Linda updated everyone present on what has been accomplished by PTSO to date 

and what is in the works. People will be needed to help sell Cabby Wear at 

Showstoppers and all of the plays/musicals. Help will be needed for work and 

donations during the two Assessment Saturdays in January. 

 

PTSO will need people to assist with Adopt-A-Family at the holiday time. More help 

is needed and welcomed for Snack Shack. Contact Leigh Ann for that. 

 


